
 
 

     
 

To:   Principals 

Topic:   NECT wishes the best of luck to the class of 2021! 

Message:  To wish the class of 2021 luck in their exams  

Message Objective(s): To encourage the class of 2021 to take the exams in a relaxed 

and positive manner and allay exam anxiety. 

 

 
 
The days and nights you spent attending classes, learning and studying over the past 12 
years has led up to this day, and I know that you’re going to do great! Do your best and 
believe in yourself! 
 
735 677 (which is the largest number since the inception of NSC) full time matriculants 
will write their final National Senior Certificate (NSC) exams from Wednesday 27 October 
and the final exam will be written on Tuesday 7 December 2021. We at the National 
Education Collaboration Trust (NECT) salute the class of 2021 and send out our best 
wishes to them. We are confident they will make. For support for teachers, parents and 
learners please visit us www.nect.org.za. 
 
You need to feel overwhelmed by exams and even you test positive during this period, 
schools will have isolation rooms or designated centres from which those affected will 
write from. There is no need for panic even if you test positive. You will still be able to 
write your final exams. 
 
From: George Taodzera (Georget@nect.org.za) 079 368 0612  
References:  www.dbe.gov.za  
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